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A welcome from the counselling team

Please contact us if you have any queries:
Charlotte.Davies@dohabritishschool.com  Jennifer.Mcclellend@dohabritishschool.com 

 Renad.Jaber@dbswakra.com

Dear Parents and Guardians,
For any families new to Doha British
School, we would like to take this
opportunity to introduce ourselves. We
are a team of three school counsellors
- Charlotte, Jen and Renad - working
across all three campuses. 
It has been a great start to the year,
and we have met lots of truly
incredible students. As School
Counsellors, our primary responsibility
is to promote the academic, personal,
and social development of all
students. The counselling service at
Doha British School is designed to be
preventive and developmental. In
addition to seeing students
individually, we will be teaching skills
and information in small-group
settings. 
Parent information sessions and
coffee mornings can take place face
to face this year. Details of these will
follow.
We look forward to continuing to offer
support to the students, staff, families
and community.

 This website has a wealth of resources and information about child development,
parenting and mindful practices.  

https://drdansiegel.com/resources/
https://drdansiegel.com/resources/

